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To My Holy Trinity Family:
I’ve decided to take the time to discern my path set out 
for me by God outside of seminary formation. My faith is 
substantiated in the one true faith of Jesus Christ in His 
Catholic Church, but feel that I am called to serve Him as a 
layperson and not a priest. I have been blessed to be a part of 
your community for the last two months and will continue to 
be living in the Los Angeles area while serving the Catholic 
community. Fr. Ricky, Fr. Mike, Msgr. Herres, and Fr. Leo 
are awesome priests and we are blessed to have them as our 
spiritual leaders. Their guidance and patience with me has been 
heartfelt and inspiring. I am also grateful to the friendships I 
have made while interning at this parish. Your community is 
in my daily prayers and I hope to be seeing you around in the 
near future. 

Sincerely,
Daniel Rosner

	 I ask that you please keep Daniel in your prayers. 
Although he was only with us for a short time, we wish him 
all of the best in life. Let us continue to pray for an increase in 
Vocations to the priesthood. 

	 My condolences to Fr. Mike Perucho on the Giants 
tough loss to the Dodgers in a nail biter. My heart breaks for 
you. I can’t lie, not really, Go Dodgers!

	 All Souls Day is around the corner. Please turn in your 
candle and novena envelopes in as soon as possible. We will 
have a special mass on Tuesday November 2nd at 7:00pm. All 
are invited to bring photos of their deceased loved ones for this 
special mass. No photos will be accepted prior to the mass at 
the rectory or at the school.

	 All Saints Day is Monday November 1st. We will have 
two masses at 8am and 5pm. I hope to see you there. Although 
it is not a Holy Day of Obligation this year, I encourage you to 
attend. 

God Bless,
Fr. Ricardo
Go Dodgers!
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Twenty Ninth Sunday in 
Ordinary time was $8,090.60. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY MONDAY BIBLE STUDY
Please join us for a ten week online Bible study and 
journey through Scripture and Church Teaching 
and renew your love for the Eucharist. Each session 
will include a video and time for prayer and group 
sharing. All are invited Mondays, September 
13th  to November 22nd, 7:00pm until 8:30pm 
(Zoom). To sign up and for more information email, 
holytrinityjmj@outllok.com 

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

  Saint Joseph  - Patron of the Dying

O glorious St. Joseph, pray for me, assist me and 
defend me from Satan at the hour of my death.
-	 St. Anthony Mary Claret

Saint Joseph died a holy and happy death. He died 
gazing upon Jesus and resting in the arms of Mary. 
What greater death could a person experience? God 
has designated St. Joseph as the Patron of the dying 
because he wants us to experience a death similar to 
that of St. Joseph, a holy and happy death.

We need to be prepared for death because Satan 
always tries to get a soul to despair and turn away 
from our loving God at the hour of our death. We 
need the intercession of our Spiritual father (St. 
Joseph to fortify us, protect us and fill us with trust in 
God’s mercy and love.

Donald H. Calloway, MIC

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph –join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month after the 5:00 pm Mass. 
Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


